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Walk not in your own strength nor be strong in your own power, for the strength of man 
is as nothing, and the power of man is even as the grass that withereth and falleth away. 
But be strong in the Lord and in the strength of His power for the Lord is the Almighty 
One. Yea, He is the one that brought into being out of nothing, the earth on which you 
stand. He is the one that brought into being out of nothing the sun, and the moon, and the 
stars. Yea, He is the one that delivered His people from the hand of Pharaoh. He is the 
one that divided the Red Sea. Yea, He is the Mighty One. Be strong in Him and in the 
power of His might, so He’ll rise up in thee and show forth Himself mighty to work on 
your behalf. Yea, ye shall find that there shall be strength within you that you never knew 
you had. Ye shall find that there shall be wisdom on the inside that shall rise up out of 
your inner most being and pervade your mind until you’ll know the right course to take 
and the correct steps to make the right decision. And ye shall be guided in all the affairs 
of life. 

For the Lord is thy guide. And He is thy portion forevermore. So bring your thinking into 
captivity. Every thought and let your mind be stayed on Him. And in the midst of stress 
and in the midst of strife when all the world around about runneth rife, ye shall live in the 
God life. Yea, ye shall rise up in the strength of the Lord and speak the Word of Faith, 
and it shall come to pass. 
Ye shall even speak unto the heavenly messengers, even the angels and say, “Go 
ministering spirits.” And they shall go and minister on your behalf. For power and 
authority is given unto the individual member of the body of Christ. For what belongs to 
the whole body belongs to the least member of that body. 

Take your place, stand your ground, and accept the challenge. Do not wait for Satan to 
come and challenge you. Go out to challenge him and put him on the run. For remember 
that it is written and this is not just a pun. But it is the holy sacred Word of the heavenly 
writ. Resist the Devil and he from you will flee, that is run from you as one in terror. So 
be not terrified, nor afraid. But put the enemy on the run. And ye shall be victorious, 
everyone. 

 


